
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND 
RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

IN THE MATTER OF: 
The Road Runners Gas Station
Violations of Executive Orders and  
RI Department of Health Regulations 

LIFTING OF NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 
HEALTHY ENVIRONMENT 

Now comes the Chair of the COVID-19 Enforcement Task Force and hereby lifts the Notice of 

Compliance issued against Respondent, on or about February 9, 2021 (“Notice of Compliance”). For cause, 

a reinspection of the Respondent has determined that Respondent has satisfied the terms and conditions 

of the Order.  As such, Respondent is compliant with applicable Executive Orders and Department of 

Health Regulations.   

Entered this 22nd day of February 2021. 

Elizabeth M. Tanner, Esq. 
Chair 
Rhode Island COVID-19 Enforcement Task Force 
RI Department of Health 
Cannon Building, Rm. 401 
Three Capitol Hill 
Providence, RI 02908 


